
THE LEARNING TREE CHRISTIAN PRESCHOOL 

SUMMER 2014 

 Children ages 12 months (as of Sept. 1st, 2013) through pre-k may enroll in the summer 

program. 

We are going to have lots of fun this summer!  As usual, we will base our summer activities on 

children’s literature.  We will play games, sing songs, do cooking projects, and make fun crafts 

that are related to the books we read.  The summer program meets on the following Tuesdays 

and Thursdays from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.: 

June 3, 5, 10, 12, 24, 26 
 
(No school the week of June 16-20 because of Vacation Bible School) 
 
July 1, 3, 8, 10, 15, 17, 22, 24, 29, 31 

   
Registration/Supply fees: 

 $25 for the first child and $15 for each additional child 

Note:  These fees are due at the time of registration and are non-refundable.   

Tuition: 

 Tuition is $195 a month for each child.  You will make two tuition payments.  One 

will be due by June 10th.  The other will be due by July 10th.   

For more information, email our director at Christi.Starnes@fbcgrapevine.com.  
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